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Comments: As custodians of our public lands and wildlife for us and future generations, it would seem obvious

that offroad vehicles are not compatible with this sensitive environmental and animal wildlife situation. I believe it

your PRIMARY AND FIRST DUTY TO PROTECT THIS LAND AND WILDLIFE FROM DAMAGING AND

DESTRUCTIVE FORCES. This would seem obvious and i am expressing my outrage that you would consider

such damaging forces as offroad vehicles in this type of public land. At this point, the animals have nowhere else

to go. MAny are endangered. Please use good sense and the long term public interest and leave these lands

pristine and not accessible by offroad vehicles. 

Richard Schwartz

 


